“Anti-Drug On The Go” mobile
exhibition vehicle to resume service
(with photos)

The "Anti-Drug On The Go" mobile exhibition vehicle operated by the
Youth Crime Prevention Centre of the Hong Kong Federation of Youth Groups,
engaged by the Narcotics Division of the Security Bureau, will resume service
starting from tomorrow (April 23), with a view to helping members of the
public better understand the harm caused by drugs through mobile exhibitions
as well as experiential and educational activities.

The "Anti-Drug On The Go" mobile exhibition vehicle will travel across
the city to disseminate anti-drug messages to the public. There are various
anti-drug games, an anti-drug self-assessment station, a virtual reality
anti-drug experience game and an anti-drug message photo-spot on the vehicle,
so that the public may learn about the harm caused by drug abuse in an
interactive manner. The vehicle will also visit schools to provide anti-drug
education so as to strengthen and fortify students' resolve to stay away from
drugs.

The "Anti-Drug On The Go" mobile exhibition vehicle will stop at the
West Kowloon Cultural District tomorrow from 1llam to 8pm. Members of the
public are welcome to visit. The tour schedule for public places is available
at ycpc.hkfyg.org.hk/drug _tc/onthego-3/ (Chinese only).
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